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An invitation to join a new book discussion group 
 

Spring Semester 2010  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

ecause of your 
ongoing interest 
in the importance 

of improving teaching, 
the Teaching & Learni
Committee would like to 
invite you to participate 
in an exciting new 
project that will begin 
next semester. 

B
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We are starting a book discussion group that will meet three times during the semester and 
discuss six selected chapters from Stephen D. Brookfield’s book Becoming a Critically 
Reflective Teacher*.  These sessions will be facilitated by members of the Teaching & 
Learning Committee. 
 
There are a limited number of spaces in the group.  If you are interested in participating, 
please RSVP to annea@montana.edu by Monday, Dec. 7, 2009.  We will send you more 
information at that time so that you can begin your reading over the semester break. 
 
*A few copies of this book will be available for lending from the Office of the Provost. 
 
 

 
 

Looking for someone 
to work with you 
individually on teaching? 
 
 

The Teaching Help Desk has faculty who are 
available for consultation on various topics 
such as course design, test development, 
grading strategies, and more.  Contact Charlie 
Pinkava at tlc@montana.edu or 994-5572. 

Spring Semester 2010 Meeting Dates 
 

Thursdays:  Feb. 4, Feb. 18, Mar. 4 
Time:  12:00-1:00 p.m. (lunch served 11:45 a.m.) 
Locations:  TBA 

Each book discussion group meeting will be worth 1 unit toward the 
Certificate of Teaching Enhancement.  Click here for information. 
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